Greetings Auxiliary Members.

Where has the summer gone? By the time you read this article the 2024 Department
Convention will be in the rearview mirror and the delegates back home preparing for
2024 Fall District Meetings.

Watch for a mailing coming to your unit contact person (Unit President and/or other
member). This mailer will include the (green) 2025 Required Contributions and (pink)
2025 Poppy Order forms. Send your unit’s poppy order early so our poppy assemblers
can ensure enough poppies are available.

Mark your calendars for your District’s Fall Meeting and make plans to attend. You will
find the meetings informative, and you will have an opportunity to visit with members
from around your District and catch up on the ‘news.

Have you reviewed your unit’'s Constitution and Bylaws and Standing Rules? Make it a
point to complete that task this year. Keeping your governing documents up to date is
important to the success of your unit. Email your completed document for review to
Chairman Chloe Weyrauch at constitutionbylaws@ndala.org .

God Bless America and God Bless our veterans!

Marcy Schmidt



